
1

Allen, Amber

From: Dave Kilpatrick 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:17 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc:
Subject: 2502 park view dr.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my sincere opposition to the demolition of 2502 park view 
dr.  I do not doubt that this home has no significance for the current owner, but 
given its provenance with regard to Architect and inclusion in the “air 
conditioned village” it would certainly have value to many other potential 
homeowners.  It would be a terrible shame to lose this home and introduce a new 
house which is most likely over-scaled within its context. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dave Kilpatrick, AIA 
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